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March 23rd at 7PM  
The Library is extremely pleased to be 

presenting three authors in conjunction 

with our health lit-

eracy grant focusing 

on substance abuse 

over the next few 

months. Our first 

speaker will be Dr. 

Steven Kassels who 

will discuss his 

years of experience working 

with addiction and his mystery Addic-

tion on Trial. Dr. Kassels will be speak-

ing and signing books on March 23rd at 

7PM at the Library.  
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African American Civil War Soldier Abraham 

Davis is buried at Lindenwood Cemetery.  
.Abraham Davis is buried at the Civil 

War lot in Lindenwood Cemetery. His 

stone is right beside the tree trunk 

monument. Davis moved to Stoneham 

after the War and was here just a few 

years  when he passed away . Stone-

ham was a stop on the underground 

railroad. Come visit us at the library to 

delve into the richness of African American History.  

Photo from historian Dee Morris.  

 
The Stoneham Library celebrates African American History 

month during the month of February. Visit our lovely display of 

books on the main floor of the library.  
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The Library is very pleased that the Stoneham High School 10th 

grade class will be reading Beneath a Meth Moon by  Jacqueline 

Woodson sponsored by our LSTA Health Literacy grant fo-

cused on substance abuse.  

 

This moving story illustrates the grief of a teenage girl after 

Hurricane Katrina washes away her family home and she loses 

her mother and grandmother. She falls under the spell of meth 

to cope with her problems yet becomes alienated from friends 

and family and finds her way back to herself through the help 

of a young artist name Moses and her best friend.  

The Library is so appreciative for the LSTA 

grant administered through the Massachusetts 

Board of Library Commissioners that supports 

this program, our author programs on substance 

abuse, and other training programs and research 

programs on health literacy, substance abuse, 

and mental health.  
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Monday February 27th, 7PM  

The next book is Mr. Penumbraõs 24-Hour 

Bookstore by Robin Sloan. This discussion 

group is open to all. For more information con-

tact Maureen Saltzman  

saltzman@noblenet.org  781-438-1324. 

The book discussion group meets on the last 

Monday of the month.  

 

 

 

Mystery Book Discussion Group 

 
Join us as we discuss the suspense novel, Blood 

Rain by bestselling author Michael Dibdin.  We 

look forward to welcoming new members.   This 

event is free and open to the public. Contact 

Maureen Saltzman at 781 -438-1324 or saltz-

man@noblenet.org  

Book Discussion Groups 
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